
 

Welcome to the last newsletter of this school year, and what a year it has been!  The past 

few months have seen a great number of successes that have been shared with you along 

the way but we would like to take this opportunity to say well done to all the children on their 

achievements.   

Learning Walks and Action Plans 
Link Governors have met with subject leaders to see first-hand what has been happening in 

each of the classrooms in a range of curriculum areas including reading, maths, EYFS and 

SEND; we have discussed progress and reviewed this year’s action plans to ensure we are 

meeting our statutory requirements. 

 

SATs 
A huge well done to the children in Year 6 for your phenomenal results! 

 

SEF  
Governors have been working alongside staff to complete the Self-Evaluation Form (SEF).  We 

have identified our strengths and areas of development and set targets for the next 

academic year, using our Ofsted report to support this.  Keep an eye out for more details in 

the first newsletter of the new year. 

 

Thank You! 
As the year comes to an end, we would like to thank all the children and staff for their 

continued hard work and you, their families, for supporting them with this.    

 

Farewell   
All that is left to say is farewell and good luck to all the children and their families who are 

leaving us this summer to go to their new schools.  We wish you all the best on the next part of 

your journey. 
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